
                      
                           FRESHMAN YEARBOOK BABY PICTURES 
 
 

Dear 9th Grade Parents:  

The Tamanend Middle School yearbook advisors will be opening up a website to upload 9th grade baby 

pictures for the 2020-2021 yearbook. We are inviting you to include a photo memento in your child’s yearbook 

that he or she will have as a special reminder in their last year at Tamanend. Submitting your child’s baby 

picture is a great way to honor your child in the yearbook at this special time in his or her life. The cost is $5. If 

you would like to participate in this optional addition, please make sure that you follow the steps below.   

**We will NOT be accepting photos that need to be uploaded.  All uploading must be done on your own to the 

site mentioned below.  Please only upload one (1) picture per child. 
 

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS: SUBMISSIONS ARE DUE BY 

FRIDAY DECEMBER 18, 2020 
1. Be sure to SAVE THE PICTURE AS YOUR CHILD’S FIRST AND LAST NAME prior to 

uploading the picture! (We will unfortunately delete any baby pictures not saved correctly with 

a first and last name, as we do not want to mislabel a student’s picture in the yearbook with a 

wrong name) 

2. Please visit the website https://images.jostens.com/upload.jsp 

***If you are asked to type a User ID, please type 415873954 

3.  Click on “Choose File” and upload your picture 

4. Under “Contact Information” you will enter your student’s e-mail address, your student’s 

first name, and your student’s last name 

5. Under “Image Information” you will enter your student’s first name, your student’s last 

name, and you will choose grade 9. 

6. Agree to the Terms of Use by checking the box 

7. Finally, click Upload Chosen Image 
 

Complete the order form below and submit it with cash or a check in the amount of $5.00 (made payable to 

Tamanend Middle School). All order forms and payments must be delivered to Mrs. Gerth in Room 231, 

Ms. Connell in room 507, or dropped off in the main office. Order forms and payment must be received NO 

LATER than Friday December 18th! 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of the yearbook advisors.  

Mrs. Gerth (kgerth@cbsd.org)  

Mrs. Brumbaugh (kbrumbaugh@cbsd.org) 

Ms. Connell (gconnell@cbsd.org)  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Tamanend Yearbook Baby Picture Order Form  

 

9th Grade Student’s Name: _______________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian E-mail Address: ________________________________________  

Did you upload your child’s picture with their first and last name?  YES    or      NO 

*Please return to Room 507 (Connell), Room 231 (Gerth), or Main Office NO LATER than Friday Dec. 18th!* 
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